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The Parent Council at Linwood High is very sorry to see our longest standing member leave us.  Lesley Compston has contributed a huge amount to the High School over the past 10 years and was Chair of the Parent Council for most of that time.
Both her children have now left Linwood High so unfortunately it is time for Lesley to step down as Chair. 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a massive thank you to Lesley for everything she has been a part of to help benefit the pupils at Linwood High School.  She will definitely be missed, but we do all hope she will still come and help out on the odd occasion. 

The appointed office bearers for Linwood High School Parent Council will now be:
Chairperson - Julie Munro
Secretary      - Tracey Smith 
Treasurer      - Lynda Henderson

We also have approximately 8 other members who attend meetings regularly. 

Any parent or carer of a child who attends Linwood High is very welcome to come and join us at any time.   We always welcome new parents and carers to come along to meetings. It is a great way for parents and carers to learn about the day to day running of our school and have an input on many issues. 

At the moment our meetings are being held using Zoom. If you would like to join any of our meetings please get in touch through the Linwood High Parent Council Facebook page. 

Our meetings are scheduled for 7pm on:

Thursday 8th October 2020                                                                                                                                                                       Tuesday 17th November 2020                                                                                                                                      Tuesday 19th January 2021                                                                                                                                                      Tuesday 27th April 2021 

We hope you can join us 



Julie Munro 
Chairperson 


